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The area from the Glen of the Downs following the three trout river through Delgany and until it 
reaches the sea should be protected and enhanced as an amenity for people to appreciate and enjoy. It 
is a green oasis amongst the continuing development but is in danger of being encroached and 
destroyed, All plans and development should avoid impact on this area. It should be zoned so as to 
avoid any further deteriation of this green resource. There should also be a re-greening initiative to 
plant more native trees alongs the valley and banks of the stream. 
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